
 

Remember to 

pack a water 

bottle every day! 

 

  

 

   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BHS NEWS! 
June 2023  

Issue #10 

 

 

The last day of school for students is JUNE 23, 2023! Final report cards will 

be sent home on this day. 

 Please check the lost and found box before the end of the school year!  

You never know what gems you might find! 

Dear BHS Seal Families, 

The school year is nearly over and what a wonderful year 

it’s been! We’ve had many exciting learning experiences 

this year, and the fun is not over yet. We have several 

educational field trips planned for June, so be sure to 

check our June calendar for important dates and watch 

for notices from your child’s teacher. 

THANK YOU to our Home & School team for raising funds 

to support our field trips.  

THANK YOU to our all our community partners for your 

support throughout the school year. 

THANK YOU, parents/guardians, for your unwavering 

cooperation and support throughout the year. 

THANK YOU, BHS Seals for working hard to be the best 

students and best citizens you can be.  

THANK YOU, teachers, EA’s, and support staff for your 

dedication to providing a safe place for our students to 

grow and learn. 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Tammy Surette 
Principal 

GRADE 5  

PROMOTION CEREMONY 

Our grade 5 students will be 

heading to FHMS in the fall. In 

honour of their years at BHS, 

we’re having a promotion 

ceremony for them on the 

evening of JUNE 14. 

Parents/guardians of grade 5 

students are encouraged to 

watch for notices about this 

event.  



 

Thank you for arriving no later than 8 

o’clock for school. 

Arriving on time makes for a great start 

to the day! 

Remember to plan for seasonal weather: 

1. Pack jackets and sweaters for cold mornings 

2. Pack sunscreen and hats for warm afternoons 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Remember to Review our June 
2023 Community Calendar for 
Upcoming events. 

Thank you for having after school travel plans made early in the day. Please notify us of 

changes to after school travel plans by 12:30 pm. 

JUNE Attendance Matters! 

WE HAVE LOTS OF LEARNING LEFT, SO 

PLEASE BE PRESENT EVERY DAY! 


